
 

 

 

 

 

January 5, 2021 

 

Good morning Latimer Road families!  

 

For the 2021-2022 school year, Kindergarten registration will start on January 
11th, 2021. This applies to children with a birth year of 2016.  
 
Siblings (brothers & sisters) of students already attending the Montessori 
program have priority registration for spaces in our school.  
 
Priority registration for siblings of current students in the Montessori program, 
started on December 1, 2020 and ends this Friday, January 8, 2020.  
 
If you have not completed your child’s sibling registration for the Montessori 
program, please phone the office for registration details ASAP.  
 

For further information regarding the Montessori program: 
 

Montessori Program Information Meetings for Parents/Guardians: 
January 7, 2021 

6:30pm 
Virtual Presentation Link:  Click Here 

 

 

Thank you,  

Latimer Road office 

604-576-9184 

 

https://www.surreyschools.ca/programsandservices/choice/Pages/SpecialtyPrograms.aspx

